Mary Grant

One year ago, E&E (eenews.net/articles/lower-snake-river-temperature-diet-looks-to-shed-degrees/)
informed us that "Army Corps of Engineers and Washington state officials are trying to figure out
how to cool off the water to boost salmon migration." Well, what did the Army Corps modeling tell
us? Is it a secret? If so, why should a government agency, taxpayer-supported model, be kept from
view?

I suspect that the Corps does not want to tell us that their four Lower Snake River dams need to go
if water temperature standards are to be met.

Honesty is the best policy. Is it not? We should be demanding that their model results become
public for all to see.



